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Joint message from our Chairman and CEO 

Firstly can we say how very pleased we are that Football in WA has achieved so much in such a 
small amount of time. This has been a wonderful year for Football with all the Football Family coming 
together as one.

There are over 1,000,000 players of our World game across Australia and WA has over 30,000 players, 
250 Clubs, 360 referees, 1,000 coaches and up to 10,000 volunteers. 

A special note of thanks goes out to the Football Family including the Regional Associations, 
Committee members, Club members, players, coaches, referees, Football West team members and 
all our volunteers.

The Football West Board is determined to ensure that we continue to make positive progress in all 
aspects of our game. The recently announced long term funding from the State Government through 
the Department of Sport and Recreation will provide much needed support for our plans, helping us 
concentrate our efforts on building better coaching and development programs, and providing all 
players will the best opportunities to play our game. 

We would like to make a special mention of the new Minister of Sport Mr John Bowler MLA, and thank 
his department for their invaluable support to the Football Family, together with Healthway ‘Smarter 
than Smoking’, Vodafone, Radio 6PR, The Loans Cafe, Harvey Fresh, Western QBE, Umbro, Kelme, 
Midland Brick and Perth Glory for their involvement and assistance during the course of the year. 

We are delighted that Australia has qualified for the 2006 World Cup and look forward to the boost it 
will bring to our local grassroots game. 

Once again, we would like to thank and congratulate our Football Family for a fantastic year of 
Football, as your dedication and passion for the World Game has been paramount in the success 
that has taken place and will continue to do so.

Kevin Campbell AM				    Michelle Phillips
Chairman 					     CEO 
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